
Mountain View Elementary PTSO  
General Meeting Minutes  

February 12, 2018  
5:30pm in MVES Conference Room  

 
Meeting called to order by: Jodie Lemly, President 
 
Attendance: David Blackburn, Jodie Lemly, Monica Eller, Natalie Lea, Sarah 
McLeese, Connie Howell, & Jessica Calhoun 
 
Officer’s Reports:  
Treasurer: given by Jodie Lemly  
Total Budget: $5,898.26 
 
New Business: moderated by Jodie Lemly 
*The current name of our organization is incorrect on the federal level, however, 
is registered correctly under the state level. Jodie will call to make corrections 
to the 501(c)(3) documents. 
*Bus Driver Appreciation is this week. A cake is being made for the drivers and 
will be served this upcoming Thursday. 
*PTSO will continue its fundraising partnership with McDonald’s Night and 
Village Inn. Connie is going to call the manager at Little Caesars to see if they 
would be interested in partnering with the PTSO. 
*During March Madness, Jessica suggested students play “Angry Birds” game 
instead of a basketball tournament this year. Jessica and Mr. Blackburn will 
meet to get scheduling and teams organized and present it to the board at the 
next meeting.  
*PTSO is going to host a Spaghetti Meal Fundraiser this Spring. Tickets sales 
will begin in April (focusing main ticket sales on local businesses) and meal 
delivery is scheduled for May 3rd. Mountain Aire Seafood & Steaks has 
graciously offered their kitchen for the meal prep.  
*Regan Perry, the school nurse, has requested $50 from PTSO to help create a 
basket for Health Day. The PTSO board agreed to provide the amount 
requested and Regan will put the basket together. 
*Monica is helping to bring mulch for the 3rd-6th grade playground. 
*PTSO agreed to continue scholarship sponsorship, donating $500 towards 1 
girl and $500 towards 1 boy. 
 
Next Meeting: March 12, 2018 at 5:30pm 
Minutes respectfully submitted by Natalie Lea, secretary  


